
Dear Student,

RE: Results Days - Summer 2024

The results of A-Level and GCSE examinations will be released during August for Year 13 and Year 11
students, respectively. The school will be open on these days to share the success of students and
advise them on their next steps. Entrance will be via the gate on Queensbridge Road. Further
information about arrangements for these days is shared below.

A-Levels: Thursday, 15th of August 2024

● Year 13 students should arrive between 8.00am and 9.00am via reception on Weymouth

Terrace.

● Students will receive an envelope with their results in the sixth form area.

● Students will need to sign forms to confirm receipt of their results.

● Students will be leaving through the school reception via the exit on Weymouth Terrace.

Please note that staff will be available to support with university applications in terms of UCAS and

clearing and we strongly advise all students to attend by 1pm on Thursday 15th August to ensure

they take full advantage of this additional support. The school will also have photographers present

to share student success.

GCSEs: Thursday, 22nd of August 2024

● Year 11 students should arrive between 10.00am to 11.00am via reception on Weymouth

Terrace.

● Students will receive an envelope with their results in the Ford Hall.

● Students will need to sign forms to confirm receipt of their results.

● Students staying at Haggerston School will need to complete online enrolment forms.

● All students will have to complete online forms before they can exit the school building to

confirm their destination information for post-16 education.

Please note that staff will be available to support with guidance about sixth-forms and colleges and

we strongly advise all students to attend by 1pm on the 22nd August to ensure they take full

advantage of this additional support. The school will also have photographers present to share

student success.

Results will not be available on any other day(s) during the holiday. If students do not attend on

the day(s) noted above, the school will post their results to their home address. The results,

released as a ‘statement of results’, are required as proof of qualification for enrolment to student



destinations. Therefore, it will be important that all students try to collect their statement of

results in person on the relevant date.

If it is the case that someone will collect the results on behalf of the student, the following needs

to be completed so that the results can be released. The student, whose results will be collected,

needs to send a letter to the Examinations Team at the school’s address by Thursday, 1st of August,

signed by themselves and stating the full name of the person collecting the results on their behalf.

The person who will retrieve the results needs to bring proof of identification with them on the day

of results, matching this letter.

Examination Certificates will arrive at the school in the autumn, and we will make contact at this

time to request that students come into the school to collect them.

If you wish to discuss the matter further please do not hesitate to contact the school, you can make
contact by email to Haggerstonschool@haggerston.hackney.sch.uk or by telephone on 020 7739
7324.

Kind regards,

Mr T. Larini
Assistant Headteacher
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